Attention Book Restocking Crew:
Books and paper bags are located in the classroom upstairs in the youth choir room.
1) Please fill 3-5 bags with a variety of books. 
2) Loaves and Fishes asked us to not bring books that are overtly religious. Use your best judgement to determine if a book is appropriate.
3) If you notice that the book collection is getting low, please notify Pastor Ali.
4) When you arrive to Holy Rosary, use the entrance off the parking lot that goes down into the kitchen.  Walk through the kitchen into the serving area. There is an office at the back of the serving area where Tracy, the site manager, will be waiting for you. 
5) Tracy will show you where the library is and the extra storage bins are. If Tracy is not in her office, you can leave the bags of books outside of her office door.
6) If there are excess books after filling the library and extra storage bin, please bring the remaining books back to St. Michael’s.
7) [bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for helping care for our neighbors in Minneapolis!

Drop-off books between 1:30-6pm, Monday-Thurs. 
1st and 3rd Weeks of the Month
+++
On months that St. Michael’s serves a meal you are encouraged to sign up to help serve the meal and bring the books then!
(The third Monday of Nov, Jan, Mar, May, Jul, Sept.) 

Address of Holy Rosary: 
2424 18th Ave S
Minneapolis, MN 55404
(612) 724-8929
Site Director: Tracy Nordby 
